
From: William J Hill [mailto:William.Hill@northlincs.gov.uk]  
Sent: Friday, March 01, 2013 09:43 AM 
To: Kath Haddrell  
Subject: AMEP - PA/2012/1362 Planning Application by Bethany Jane at Station Rd South 
Killingholme  
  
Kath 
  
Further to our phone conversation yesterday I write to advise you that we are in 
receipt of a planning application which is on a site within the red line boundary of 
the AMEP site. It is within Parcel 03010. 
  
You can view the application via our web site www.northlincs@gov.uk by 
following the links environment and planning/planning/access on line planning 
register/ and then enter the application number PA/2012/1362  and hey presto 
you should have it. 
  
If you wish to make any comments please do so within 14 days but the main 
reason for advising you of the application is for you to consider whether or not to 
advise the Sec of State of its submission. 
  
I have consulted Able UK. 
  
many thanks Bill. 
  
  
William J Hill. 
Principal Planner. 
Planning and Regeneration. 
Places Directorate. 
NLC. 
01724 297482 
 

http://www.northlincs@gov.uk/

